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Report: Request for Stop Signs at Fisher/Fayette 
 
Background 
Memo from Oakes Plimpton to Board of Selectmen stating: “Stop signs lacking at the 
intersections of ..... Fisher and Fayette (or is it Bellington).”  TAC tasked to review 
need for stop signs. 
 
 
Analysis 

• Intersection is a 90 degree four way intersection 
• Intersection currently uncontrolled 
• Very low volume roads 
• Good sight lines on 3 of 4 approaches 
• Sidewalks clearly visible on all 4 corners 
• Nature of surrounding area and relative shortness of roads appears to keep speeds 

low. 
• No accident history 
• Primarily local traffic – no major cut through pattern identified 

 
Conclusion 

• Intersection does not have significant safety or capacity problems as it currently 
functions (uncontrolled) 

 
Recommendation 
 
Transportation Advisory Committee recommends that no action be taken regarding the 
installation of stop signs at the intersection of Fisher and Fayette. 
 
Respectfully submitted: Joe Cahill, 27 September 2005 


